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I know that this is a very expensive time of year and that parents feel under pressure to buy teachers presents; I also understand that it becomes increasingly difficult when you have a number of children at school.  Instead of thinking what to buy teachers, please spend it on an extra gift for your little one.  I do know you appreciate the work we do but I wouldn’t do it if I didn’t enjoy it!!!!
Nursery Nativity
This is approaching very quickly, I can’t believe it’s only 2 weeks away, but the children are doing well at rehearsals.  On the morning of the play if the children come to Nursery in their uniform unless otherwise instructed and we will get them ready when they come in.  I will send home a note with parts and costumes over the coming days.
Nursery Christmas Dinner
Nursery Christmas dinner will be on Tuesday 3rd December.  Please encourage your child to take dinner on this day, as Anne-Marie goes to a great effort and it really is tasty!!!  Unfortunately, we are unable to provide a dinner for an adult on this day as planned.  However, there will be festive drinks and a mince pie for the adults to join in with the festivities.  You are welcome to come and join us at 12noon or even come to have a wee Christmas drink and chats with the other parents.  
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